COLÁISTE ABBÁIN

Adamstown Enniscorthy Co. Wexford

Tel 053-9240564 E-mail info@colaisteabbain.ie



Thursday, 17 December 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

I have received communications from the Public Health Team/HSE and they have requested me to share the information below:

"This is to advise you that there have been three confirmed cases of Covid 19 at Colaiste Abbain since 09/12/2020. The school has undertaken a comprehensive risk assessment in conjunction with the HSE Department of Public Health.

The source of these infections was in the community and not due to transmission within the school. Close contacts of the cases have been advised of their status. They have been withdrawn from the school for the duration of their incubation periods and advised what further steps to take.

If your child has not been identified as a close contact and is free of symptoms, they should continue to attend school."

Once again, I send the school's best wishes to those affected for a full and speedy recovery.

Yours sincerely,

John Nolan.

Principal.